
Thank you for visiting your
Tulsa City-County Library!

• • Harassment – physical, sexual or verbal abuse  
of other library users or staff

• • Abuse or destruction of library facilities, equipment or materials

• • Noisy, unruly or offensive behavior – including excessively loud 
phone conversations or ring tones

• • Intoxicated behavior

• • Possession of alcoholic beverages or illegal drugs

• • Loitering

• • Soliciting, panhandling, begging

• • Stalking

• • Use of tobacco (including Electronic Vapor  
and e-cigarettes) within the building  
or within 25 feet of an entrance

• • Inappropriate displays of affection

• • Sleeping

• • Excessive body odor or extremely unclean clothing

• • Bathing, washing clothes, shaving or cutting hair

• • Wearing skates, cleats, sagging pants or other  
inappropriate attire (Shoes and shirts  
are required.)

• • Using wheels on shoes (Heelys)

As a show of respect to others 
and to keep the buildings safe the
following activities are NOT allowed:

            The following may NOT
be brought into the library:

• • Open containers of drinks and food

• • Oversized bags, backpacks, bedrolls, blankets, 
grocery carts, lawn chairs, suitcases or other 
containers in excess of 22”x14”x9” or as  
measured by the baggage sizers available at 
the entrance of some library branches; stacked 
luggage or excessive number of bags

• • Trash bags holding large or personal items

• • Pets (except service animals)

• • Weapons (except by law enforcement officers) 
or anything that can be used as a weapon

• • Bicycles and scooters (lock at bike rack 
outside) 

• • Skateboards (no wheels on the ground OR 
must be carried while inside)

• • Any other item considered inappropriate by 
TCCL security officers

COVERED drinks and snack foods 
may be allowed in some parts of libraries 
as long as no damage is incurred.

Any person found to be in violation of one or more of 
the above rules and regulations may be asked to leave the 
library and could be suspended from future library use. Failure 
to comply with a request to leave the premises will result in 
the filing of trespassing charges with local law enforcement.

All visitors to the library are expected to follow local, 
state and federal laws. Any violations of the law will 
be reported to the appropriate authorities.

While visiting us, 
please remember 

to treat the building, 
the other customers 

and the staff with 

RESPECT.


